## ATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF JAPANESE CANADIANS

National Executive Office: 735 Ash Street, Winnipeg, Manitoba R3N 0R5

COPY

55.1.4.8.1.00

March 24, 1935

Mr. Jack Oki 96 Banbury Road Don Mills, Ontario M33 2L3

Dear Jack,

At the Redress meeting at the Toronto United Church on March 10, 1985 you had publicly announced your resignation as Vice-President of NAJC.

As yet I have not received a letter of resignation. To formalize the procedure, I would appreciate a letter of resignation that would officially state your expressed intention.

It is unfortunate that in a small community such as ours that we cannot work together towards a common thrust on the issue of redress.

Sincerely yours.

Arthur Miki, President

## ATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF JAPANESE CANADIANS

National Executive Office: 735 Ash Street, Winnipeg, Manitoba R3N 0R5

COPY

March 24, 1935

Mr. Jack Oki 96 Banbury Road Don Mills, Ontario M38 2L3

Dear Jack.

At the Redress meeting at the Toronto United Church on March 10, 1985 you had publicly announced your resignation as Vice-President of NAJC.

As yet I have not received a letter of resignation. To formalize the procedure, I would appreciate a letter of resignation that would officially state your expressed intention.

It is unfortunate that in a small community such as ours that we cannot work together towards a common thrust on the issue of redress.

Sincerely yours,

Arthur Miki. President